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Northumbria University has two sport scholarships available for table tennis athletes – perferably female – from
this September.

The University has made significant recent investment in its performance sport programme and is ranked in the
top 10 for British university sport.

The scholarships will pay up to full fees for talented table tennis athletes, preferably female but men will also be
considered. The university would be interested in hearing from regional standard athletes and would also have
part-scholarships available to undergraduate degrees.

Click here for additional information the performance programmes via the university’s website

You can also contact the university’s Talent Identification and Pathways Manager Colin Allen on 01913 495260.
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